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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL SERVICES
BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 22nd JUNE 2010
 

Question
 
“Does the Minister have any plans to introduce children’s  toilet and  baby changing  facilities into the younger
children’s play area (next to the Café) at  Millbrook park, since this is the main area where children of potty
training age play and the nearest toilets are the other side of the park, and if not, why?”
 
 
Answer
 
There are no plans to introduce children’s toilet and baby changing facilities into the younger children’s play area
at Millbrook Park. T he existing toilet block, which includes baby changing facilities, is only a short distance from
the play area and is considered sufficient to serve the play area and all other areas of the Park.
 


